
Port of Grays Harbor 
On Washington's Pacific Coast 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF PORT COMMISSIONERS 

REGARDING A WORKSHOP WITH THE MARITIME 

ADMINISTRATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there will be a special meeting of the Commissioners 

of the Port of Grays Harbor on THURSDAY, September 28, 2023, at 9:00 am. 

The meeting will be held in-person at the Port Commission Chambers at the Port 

of Grays Harbor, 111 South Wooding Street, Aberdeen, WA. 

The purpose of the special meeting is to hold an infom1ational workshop with the U.S. 

Depa1iment of Transpo1iation Maritime Administration regarding PIDP grant updates. No 

action will be taken. 

Dated: September 26, 2023 

cc: Commissioners 

Mike Folkers, ector of Finance & 
Administration, at the Direction of the President 
of the Commission 
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